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 Detachment Officers 2017-2018
Commandant--------------------------- Harvey L. Allred

                                     Phone: 336-629-8132

                                     Cell:    336-460-0421
                                     e-mail:  hallred56@triad.rr.com
Senior Vice Commandant ------------ Danny R. Wood

                                     Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
Jr. Vice Commandant--Charles Zimmerman (Chuck)
                                     Phone: 336-431-8964
                                e-mail: chuckieboy90@yahoo.com
Judge Advocate --------------James F. Stephens (Pete)

                                     Phone: 336-685-9898
                             e-mail: bpstephens64@bellsouth.net
Adjutant ---------------------------- William Petty (Bill)

                                      Phone: 336-889-7817

                                      Cell:    336-953-3537

                                  e-mail : tag1195@yahoo.com


Paymaster ------------------------ D. Filmore York (Fil)

                                    Phone: 336-622-2121

                                    Cell:    336-212-0223  
                                    e-mail: fyork@triad.rr.com
Chaplain -----------------------James R. Williams (Ron)

                                     Phone: 336-625-9898

                                     Cell:    336-963-3965
                                     e-mail: nchp611@aol.com
Sergeant at Arms ----------------- Gary Q. Caviness

                                     Phone: 336-879-3132
                                  e-mail: garyandphyllis@rtmc.net
Historian -------------------------------- H. Carlton Cheek

                                     Phone: 336-629-1049

                              e-mail : onehoursherry@triad.rr.com

Photographer --------------------------------- Steve Sugg
                                    Phone: 336-879-4017

                                    e-mail: sasugg@rtmc.net
Past Commandant -------------------- Danny R. Wood

      2016-2017              Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
Nonperishable food items can be brought each month to be taken to the Christians United Outreach Center.  135 Sunset Avenue, Asheboro N.C. 27204

              www.cuoc.org             (336)-625-1500
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 Upcoming Events
MCL Meeting : If You Come We Will Feed You! Between 1815 -1900 Dinner will be served at our monthly meetings. The Meal for June will be a Covered Dish provided by each member.           Come join us for the camaraderie with your fellow Marines. The meeting will begin around 1900 and conclude NLT 2000.
June 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 20th
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

July 2017
Independence Day Tuesday 4th

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 18th  
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

August 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 15th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

September 2017
Labor Day Monday 4th

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 19th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

    Our MCL Covers are Also Available
       Only $40.00 each with anodized brass EGA

Point of Contact (POC): Harvey Allred
  Our MCL Polo Style Shirts are Available

Only $30.00 S-XL add $1.00 for each X Larger Size

In Colors : Dill Green, Red, Burgundy and Navy Blue 

Long Sleeve shirts are also available only $35.00 S-XL
T-Shirts all colors $14.00, $16.00, $18.00 Embroidered
Long Sleeve T-Shirts all colors $18.00, $20.00, $22.00

Point of  Contact ( POC ): Harvey Allred
   This is your Newsletter, If there is anything You      would like to add for next month let me know ASAP !!
                  Installation of 2017/2018 Staff Officers Ceremony May 16th 2017
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Swearing In Ceremony of Detachment Staff and Installing Officer SVC Jeffrey D. Jones
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Commandant Elect Harvey Allred & Staff Officers
Pictures taken by League Member and Professional Photographer Steve Sugg

2016/2017 Staff Officers Thank You for Your Service to our Marine Corps League this Past Year! 

We would like to Thank Harvey Wood and Linda Davis at Asheboro Printing         for printing our Newsletter to be mailed out each and every month for the past year!
       -Established 1922-
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(336)625-3132

152 South Fayetteville Street * Asheboro, N.C. 27203

Fax: (336)-625-9052 Email: asheboroprinting@embarqmail.com http://www.asheboroprinting.com/index.html

                                   Celebrating 95 Years      Harvey Wood            Established 1922 
Thank You from the entire Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment  We Appreciate Your Support

Semper Fidelis

Veteran's Apprection Night at The Copperheads Baseball Game
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 Carlton Cheek Threw Out The First Pitch
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MCL Members Present
In Memory of our League Member & Friend
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                                R. J. Doss
         February 19, 1924 - June 19, 2009


ASHEBORO — Rural Jennings Doss, 85, of 986 Iron Mountain View Road, Asheboro, died Friday, June 19, 2009 at his home. 

 
Funeral services will be held at 3 p.m. Sunday, June 21, 2009, at Cedar Falls United Methodist Church, Asheboro, with the Rev. Terri Lindquist, the Rev. Edna Riggs, and Chaplain Ray Moore officiating.


Burial will follow in Randolph Memorial Park, with military honors by the United States Marine Corps.

He was a Surry County native, was retired from Union Carbide after 38 years of service and was a Marine Corps veteran of World War II. He was a member of the Union Carbide Retiree Club, the Marine Corps League, member and Past President of the Randolph Ramblers Chapter of the N.C. Campers and Hikers Association for 32 years and was a member of Cedar Falls United Methodist Church.

He was preceded in death by his son, Larry Doss and by his parents, Rural Jennings, Sr. and Iva Shinault Doss.

Surviving are wife, Dorothy Doss; daughter, Cynthia McNeill and her husband, Ronnie of Asheboro; son, Danny Keith Doss and his wife, Sherree of Asheboro; sister, Mary Nell York of Asheboro; grandchildren, Craig Doss, Beth Yates, Kelly Dawson, Clint Doss, Michael McNeill, Michelle Williams, Misty Jarrett; 11 great-grandchildren.

The family will receive friends from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. Saturday, at Loflin Funeral Home, Ramseur.

Memorials may be made to Cedar Falls United Methodist Church General Fund, 1119 Loflin Pond Road, Asheboro, NC 27203.

______________Semper Fidelis__________________

      Congratulations This Month!!

 Birthday’s and Wedding Anniversary’s 

 Mitchell Davis 1st          Pete & Brenda Stephens  14th                  

 Pete Stephens 9th          Rick & Debbie Watson 15th
 Roy Coltrane 11th      
Mark & Pamela Trexler 19th
 Wally Waldridge 22nd  Matt & Kari Dye 25th
 Clay Andrews 24th       
Ed & Sally Tysinger 30th 
 Roy Coltrane will be 95 Years Old on the 11th
Marine Corps League

Life Time Membership Dues

Age Category and $ Amount

                          Under 35     $500.00

  36 –50         $400.00

 51 – 64
 $300.00

 65 - Over     $200.00

         Also has a Payment Plan for Life Membership
                    If you are Interested
       Contact our Paymaster Fil York

                      [image: image9.emf]                                   

Members & Guest in Attendance on May 16th.
       Bill Husband                                   Ken Jalbert
       Bill Petty                                         Larry Beane
       Carlton Cheek                                 Lucky Luckado  
       Chuck Zimmerman                         Mike Ingold
       Craig Wolfe                                    Pete Stephens
       Danny Wood                                   Raymond Hoover
       Filmore York                                  Ron Williams                       
       Gary Caviness                                 Steve Sugg       
          

       Harvey Allred                                  Wally Waldridge                                                              
      Associate Members Elizabeth Nault & Zoe Faircloth 

    Evening Guest: DoNC SVC Jeffrey D. Jones, DoNC Adjutant Rick Thomason, Melissa Montgomery

                      Greg Callicutt and Terrance Parson 
         Thank You For Attending
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    Memorial Service Downtown Asheboro Monday May 29th 2017
                    Guest Speaker Dan Efird Sitting on left. Veteran's Burning The Names
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            Opening Remarks Judge Rob Wilkins              Wreath Presentation Lucky Luckado                 
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  Front Row: Carlton Cheek, Gary Caviness, Zoe Faircloth, N.C. House Representatives Pat Hurley, Elizabeth Nault,  Mayor Filmore York, The Memorial Day Service Director Lucky Luckado, Randolph County Sheriff Robert Graves.                            Second Row: John Hancock, Photographer Steve Sugg, Bill Petty, Ken Jalbert, Mitchell Davis, Danny Wood,          Chuck Zimmerman, Ron Williams, Bill Beeson, Bill Husband and Harvey Allred
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         Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Our Marine Corps League Monthly Meeting Held May 16, 2017
At the American Legion Post 45 Asheboro, N.C.

         There were a total of 25 in attendance 18 members, 2 associate members and 5 guests.

Commandant Danny Wood called the meeting to order at 1900.

Sergeant-at-Arms Cary Caviness opened the meeting with everyone saying The Pledge of Allegiance while saluting our flag.

           Chaplain Ron Williams gave the opening prayer.

Commandant Danny Wood called for Sergeant-at-Arms to secure quarters.     

Sergeant-at-Arms declared the meeting open for official business.  Danny asked for the roll call of officers present.

1. Senior Vice Commandant – Harvey Allred _ Present

2. Junior Vice Commandant – Chuck Zimmerman  _Present
3. Judge Advocate – Wally Waldridge-Present
4. Adjutant – Bill Petty _ Present 

5. Paymaster – Filmore York _Present
6. Chaplain –  _Ron Williams_ Present 
7. Sergeant-at-Arms – Gary Caviness _ Present




Introduction of Guests 


Department Senior Vice Commandant Jeffrey Jones, Department Adjutant Rick Thomason, Ken Jalbert’s daughter Melissa Montgomery, and two perspective new members Greg Callicutt and Terrence Parson.

Application for membership





             None

               Members or Family Members Sick or in Distress 




Mike Ingold said that his father-in-law had a stroke on May 9, and Mike’s wife Cindy flew out to the VA home in Colorado on the 10th, and she was with him when he passed away on the 11th. He was a 20 year veteran of the Air Force.  

          Report of Officers



Fil York gave the breakdown from the golf tournament as income: $7485.77

Expense: $4520.56 profit: $2965.21 


Harvey said that for the golf tournament we had 37 sponsors, 24 teams and 2 members playing. He thanked everyone for their help with the tournament and getting the sponsors. He also thanked Lucky and his wife Lesa for printing the sponsor certificates.


He said that the family day picnic was held on Saturday May 6th and that it was a slim turnout, but it was pleasant.  


Commandant Danny Wood turned the meeting over to DoNC Senior Vice Commandant Jeffrey Jones, DoNC Adjutant Rick Thomason for the insulation of the new officers. The new officers installed Harvey Allred Commandant, Danny Wood Senior Vice Commandant, Chuck Zimmerman Junior Vice Commandant, Pete Stephens Judge Advocate, Bill Petty Adjutant, Fil York Paymaster, Ron Williams Chaplain, and Gay Caviness Sergeant-at-Arms. 

Announcements for the good of the League

DoNC Jeffrey Jones Senior Vice Commandant said that he is running for The N.C. Department Commandant Position and he hoped he had our support. He had a new M1A, which is the same weapon as M14, but without a selector switch. He was selling tickets for 10 dollars each. It will be given away on June 3rd. 


DoNC Adjutant Rick Thomason said that he was idiot that keeps sending all of the e-mails. He said that he was here to serve us and that if anyone had any ideas of how to make things better to let know. Rick Thompson said that he is running for the Department Senior Vice Commandant Position. 


Zoe said that Saturday June 3rd will be Veteran’s Appreciation evening at the Copperheads Baseball Game McCrary Park. 


Lucky reminded everyone to wear their Marine Corps League covers to the Memorial Day service on Monday the 29th. He said that he is the Senior Vice Commander of the Randolph County Veterans Council. He said that they would supply flags to any church for their veteran’s graves at no charge.


Danny said that his pastor Gary Mason had met Tom Cole and had agreed to conduct a memorial service for Tom’s son Mark on Saturday May 20th at Asheboro Country Club. 


I told everybody my idea of a Facebook page for our detachment and asked if anyone had any objections. Mike Ingold had volunteered to set up the page and monitor it, Greg Callicutt said that he would be willing to help Mike.


Harvey asked for a vote to go ahead with the Facebook page and by a show of hands it was approved.  


Chuck Zimmerman asked why our detachment was never in the magazine of the Marine Corps League. Jeffrey Jones said that the photos with details needed to be submitted to the magazine.


Harvey thanked the Liberty Devil Dogs for the meal that they supplied.

 Harvey closed the meeting with the singing of the 1st verse of the Marine's  Hymn.

   Commandant asked Sergeant-at-Arms to lead us in the hand salute of our National Colors.


Chaplain Ron Williams gave the closing prayer.

       Senior Vice Commandant Danny Wood preformed his last duty of the day.

      Sergeant-at-Arms Gary Caviness declared this meeting closed until our next meeting on June 20, 2017 

     50/50 winner was Danny Wood. He donated all 59.00 to the league.   

Respectfully submitted this day of June 20, 2017

Adjutant______________________________________________

                                                   Bill Petty

Accepted by Commandant________________________________ 

                                                              Harvey Allred
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Asheboro Copperheads Baseball
Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165


Marine Corps League - Asheboro, N.C.


June 2017 – September 2017


Our Next MCL Meeting Date: Tuesday June 20th
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